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 3rd February 2020
Dear Parents,

Year 2 Booster Sessions

From the week commencing 24th February, Miss Deacon will be starting booster sessions for the children in Year 2. The sessions will provide children with the opportunity to cover key concepts across maths, reading and writing and offer them support in preparation for the end of KS1 SATs. The sessions will also address any gaps or areas of development specific to your child. 

The sessions will be running on a Tuesday from 3.15pm until 4pm, starting on Tuesday 25th February.  These are voluntary sessions and school feel that your child would benefit from this extra booster session each week. Please could you complete the reply slip below and return it to school before Friday 14th February if you would like your child to attend the sessions. 
If you would like to know any more information about the booster sessions, or how you can help your child at home, please don’t hesitate to ask. Thank you for your support and encouragement.
Yours sincerely

Miss Deacon
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